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June 5, 2016

 
Sunday, June 5th
  9:30am	 Sunday School
 10:30am	 Worship Service
  5:30pm 	 Youth
  6:00pm	 Faith & Culture Café
	 	    
Monday, June 6th 
3:00pm	 C.S. Lewis Study
 
Tuesday, June 7th
 10:00am 	 Low Impact Fitness
  6:00pm 	 High Intensity Fitness
  6:30pm 	 Garden Club

Wednesday, June 8th
  5:30pm	 Dinner
  6:15pm 	 Midweek Worship
  6:15pm	 Youth

Thursday, June 9th 
  9:00am	 Garden Harvest
 12:00pm 	 Craft Club
1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
    6:30pm	 Tri-County Bridge

401 North LaureL aveNue  |  CorbiN, KeNtuCKy  40701  |  (606) 528-4738
b u i L d e r

Gear up for an over-the-top underground adventure!
VBS June 12th - 16th

Volunteers are needed!  See Alex

Wednesday, June 8th 		  Volunteers
Grilled Burger Meal			   Glenn & Frankie Sasser
Dessert				    Pat Waddle
					     Jenny Watkins

Grill Masters: Bill Hacker and Jim Pace www.corbinfbc.org

Dear Church,

Our new website went live last week and can be accessed at 
www.corbinfbc.org. We are very excited about this new site, as 
we feel it well represents who we are as a community of faith. I 
encourage you to spend some time navigating the new site and 
reading up on the various happenings of our church. Meanwhile, 
I also encourage you to share the new site with friends and 
family members, letting them have a firsthand look at what our 
community of faith is all about. 

Finally, please note that we as staff members have all received new 
email addresses corresponding to our new web address; thus, you 
can now reach us at:

Austin: acarty@corbinfbc.org

Paul: psims@corbinfbc.org

Alex: alockridge@corbinfbc.org

Pamela: pbradley@corbinfbc.org 

Enjoy browsing the new site, and send us a note letting us know 
what you think!

All my love,
Austin



First Baptist Church at Worship
June 5, 2016

The Third Sunday after Pentecost
 

Scripture Lessons
Exodus 3:1-15

Psalm 105
Acts 17:22-28

 
Music by Elizabeth Arnold and Zackery Morris

 
Sermon by Austin Carty

“Recognizing the Burning Bush”

	
	

	
	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Austin Carty
528-0941

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 

be monitored at regular intervals.

Glennis Hensley
528-1611

USHERS & GREETERS
June 5, 2016

1. Tim Lindsey
2. Norman Teague
3. Ed Setser
4. Glenn Sasser
4. Bill Sosh
4. Nettie Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Stan Brasher
5. Ron Herd
6. Steve Surmont
6. Tom Davis
7. David Landrum

   June 5, 2016

Lisa Harrison
Nell Winchester

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, June 5th 
are placed in loving memory of

ALICE AND BILL GREEN
by

daughter, Pat Green Herr
and grandchildren, Amber Herr, Christopher Herr,

and Alicia Herr Hess

Sunday, May 29, 2016
			   Budget Offerings:	 $      5,348      
		      YTD Budget Offerings:	 $ 191,663

			        Loose Change:     $ Unavailable  

This Sunday we are privileged to host Dr. Elizabeth Packard Arnold 
and Zackery D. Morris, who will be leading us in worship - following 
the biblical admonition to "sing psalms, hymns, and spiritual songs" 
- with selections by J. S. Bach, Leonard Bernstein, and W.A. Mozart, 
and including the classic hymns, Come, Thou Fount of Every Blessing 
and Great Is Thy Faithfulness.
 
Dr. Arnold, a graduate of the Cincinnati Conservatory of Music, is 
Associate Professor of Music and Director of Undergraduate Studies 
at the University of Kentucky. A member of the New Trinity Baroque 
Ensemble, she recently presented a recital at the International Franz 
Liszt Congress In Weimar, Germany.  She and her family are members 
of First Presbyterian Church in Lexington, where she is a choir 
member and soloist.
 
Zack Morris is a graduate of Wingate University and the University of 
Kentucky, where he is a doctoral candidate and frequent performer 
in UK Opera Theater productions. Prior to moving to Kentucky, 
Zack was a Choral Scholar at First Baptist Church of Monroe, NC. 
In Lexington, he sings with the choir at First Presbyterian and the 
Kentucky Bach Choir.
 
We welcome Beth and Zack to Corbin, and to First Baptist Church. 

Gifts have been given in memory of
CAROL PACE

by
Danny and Marsha Barnett

Bill and Ann Hacker
Glennis Hensley

Gary and Gwyn Motz
Malcolm and Sharon Pace

Luster Patterson
Glenn and Frankie Sasser

Gifts have been given in memory of
BARBARA DONLEY

by
Bill and Ann Hacker

Luster Patterson

A gift has been given in honor of the
 2016 GRADUATES

by
Ron and Lisa Herd

Avatar, Peter Gabriel,
 and the Significance of Being Seen

Sunday, June 5th  – 6PM at You & Me
Childcare will be provided.


